Australian

Sailing

4 December 2019

Nick Elliot
Royal Prince Alfred Yacht Club

By Email — nick.elliott@rpayc.com.au

Dear Nick,

RE: Approval of International Jury for the Int 5.5m World Championship 2020

The Royal Prince Alfred Yacht Club will conduct the Int 5.5 World Championship from 7-
13 January 2020. The Organising Authority has applied for approval of an International
Jury for the event.

Pursuant to Rules 70.5, 91(b) and Appendix N of the Racing Rules of Sailing, Australian
Sailing confirms that the appointment of an International Jury for this event is approved
and the right of appeal is denied.

Yours sincerely

7

Melanie Peasey
melanie.peasey@sailing.org.au
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